
 
 

The Board of Assessors 

870 Moraine Street 

Marshfield, MA 02050 

 

 

 

April 5, 2022 

 

To: Marshfield Property Owners 

 

From: Board of Assessors 

 

Re: Inspectors 

 

Dear Sir/Madame, 

 

 

This letter is to introduce Mr. John Hocking of Patriot Properties, Inc., a vendor working for the 

Board of Assessors.  Mr. Hocking is assisting the Town in the data collection of real estate 

property to assure the quality of the Town’s valuation database.  This is required by the 

Massachusetts Department of Revenue as part of a cyclical inspection program. 

 

We ask for your cooperation in this program.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the Assessors’ Office at (781) 834-5585. 

 

Mr. Hocking will be driving a dark blue 2016 Mazda 3 with license plate # 431C20. 

] 

Very truly yours, 

 

Anne Marie Sinnott 
 
Anne Marie Sinnott 

Assessors’ Office 

781-834-5585 


